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October 10, 2016 
 
Fellow CALNENA Members,  
 
Each year elections are held for CALNENA Executive Board openings.  As the Chair of 
the Nominations Committee, I am responsible for soliciting nominations from the 
membership for vacancies on the Executive Board.  The offices that we are seeking 
nominations for this year are: 2nd Vice President, Treasurer, and (1) Commercial Vice 
President.  Please note the position of 2nd Vice President will become the President in 
two years.  Attached you will find the nomination form and a sample ‘Letter of Agency’.  
The Letter of Agency is required from candidates in order to confirm their agency or 
company’s support for their commitment and participation.  These documents are also 
available on the website www.CALNENA.org. 
 
The election process includes nominations from the membership which must be 
submitted via email to Shelby Rhyman at srhyman@co.tulare.ca.us.  The deadline for 
nominations is December 1, 2016.  Following the close of nominations, the Nominating 
Committee will report a final slate of candidates to the membership.  The final slate and 
ballot instructions for electronic voting will be emailed to the membership no later than 
December 31, 2016.  Officers are elected via electronic ballot and prepared in 
accordance with the CALNENA Bylaws, Article V.  The election results will be 
announced to the membership at the 2017 MCTE. 
 
Best wishes to all candidates! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelby Rhyman, Nominations Committee Chair 
CALNENA Immediate Past President    
 


